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Applications due September 16, 2016.

Please mail applications to:
John D. Morrison

WVMBI

The Culture Center

1900 Kanawha Blvd. E.
Charleston WV 25305

Or applications can be emailed to me: john.d.morrison@wv.gov

Name of High School:

School’s Address:

Name of Band Director:

Band Director’s Email:

Telephone number: Day: Evening:

Name of marching band:

Number of students in ensemble:

Assistants names:

Show Title:

Musical Selections:

The WVMBI will be held at Laidley Field in Charleston on October 15, 2016. Please indicate your
approximate travel time from your marching ensemble’s meeting location to Charleston, WV.

With application please include:

1. A picture of your group or a logo for the program.
2. A quote about the importance of music. (This may be up to 50 words, list authors name)
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